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Two Non-Executive Board Directors
Bentleigh Bayside Community Health Limited

Bentleigh Bayside Community Health Limited (BBCH Ltd) trading as Connect Health & Community is a not for profit provider of community health and social services in South East Metropolitan Melbourne.

As a result of two long-standing Directors retiring from the Board, we are seeking applications from motivated, energetic individuals to take up positions as Board Director and be part of a professional, dedicated organisation realising a vision of improved and expanded health and social services.  There is an expectation that Directors will also serve on Board committees.  Board positions receive a nominal  remuneration.

To view further details on Connect Health & Community please visit www.connecthealth.org.au/about-us  
An information pack can be requested from director-info@connecthealth.org.au   

Applications must include a current Board CV along with a covering letter that addresses the selection criteria.  Completed applications can be submitted to director-applications@connecthealth.org.au  
Please note applications that do not contain both responses to the Selection Criteria and a Board CV will not be considered.  

Further confidential enquiries can be made to Mr Lars Schiphorst, Board Chair by emailing j.zammit@connecthealth.org.au 

As an inclusive organisation, we encourage expressions of interest from all suitably qualified people, including those from different backgrounds including Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander people, people with disabilities, LGBTI and people from culturally diverse backgrounds.

Submissions close midnight on 2 September 2018

